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Dear Sylvia -

I'm sending another copy of our Annual 
Report and hopefully you will receive it this 
time. I'm sure you're very busy now but you 
should have called me back when you found no 
evidence of receiving the report. I checked 
with the Post Office Express and they said it 
was attempted for delivery on the 29th of April 
and then was redelivered and signed for on the 
30th of April. They are rechecking for signature. 
Anyway, I'm sorry for the inconvenience. Hope 
all is going well with our new Primate. I'm 
sure you miss His Beatitude Archbishop Torkom 
Manoogian ..... seems strange cal~g him that. 
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